
What is travel training?

Travel training is a valuable community resource
to help individuals overcome fear or hesitation

surrounding public transportation.

Riding transit can be intimidating for those
unfamiliar with the system or the area. Travel
training can help individuals gain the skills to 

• Read route maps and schedules
• Locate bus stops

• Obtain and use transit passes
• Recognize when the desired stop has been

reached
• And more!

Individuals will also learn how to modify their
trips to take back personal independence.

Travel training teaches the basic travel skills to
ride public transportation, giving riders the

confidence to ride public transit on their own.

One-on-one or group sessions available.

Have you ever seen a bus passing by and
wondered what it's like to ride?

Do you want to learn how to use public
transportation independently?

Do you want to learn how to use public
transportation, but you are afraid you’ll get

lost or possibly miss your bus?

If you answered yes to any of these questions
travel training is for you.

Our Services

Services provided by the Mobility
Management Program are free to

anyone. 

Travel training is FREE except for the
cost of the rider’s own transit fares

during training sessions.
The Mobility Manager can :

• Provide travel training to help you
get comfortable scheduling, booking,

and riding public transit
• Help you find public and private
transportation options to work,
doctor’s appointments, or social

service agencies. 

To schedule an appointment or
receive assistance with any other

transportation related needs, call the
Ross County Mobility Manager at (740)

779-9652.
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DON'T LET THE BUS
INTIMIDATE YOU.
Learn to ride like a pro!

We offer travel training so riders can
 take charge of their 

transportation independence.

The Ross County Mobility Management Program is funded by
the Ohio Department of Transportation, Ross County Health

District, Ross County Board of DD, Friel & Associates, LLC, and
Chillicothe Transit System.


